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December 20, 2023 
 
Dear Chiefs, Sheriffs, and Training Officers: 
 
We hope this letter finds you and the members of your organization well.  As 2023 winds down, we want to wish 
everyone Happy Holidays and thank you for your continued support.  2023 was a good year of training considering 
we are still in the wake of the COVID-19 Pandemic and reacclimating to in-person training.   
 
Attendance at seminars in 2023 suggests there may be a decreased desire to attend in-person training.  In January 
2024 the NWPA Executive Board will meet to discuss how to proceed with future training offerings.  We are 
cancelling our January 2024 training session and will regroup after receiving direction from the board.  Our desire is 
to continue to provide timely and meaningful training that allows law enforcement executives to meet the annual 
20-hour training requirement.      
 
If you have any questions or recommendations, please feel free to contact me direction at 847-474-8043 or 
snaydenoff@caryillinois.com. 
 
Sincerrely, 
 
 
 
Scott Naydenoff 
Training Director 
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